Stop by the Facilities Department, Goodnow Library,
or Town Clerk’s Office to grab a free eco-friendly

"No Mow May” yard sign to recognize your

household as a pollinator-friendly zone!

Many of our pollinator species have been
on the decline due to habitat loss, disease,
climate change, and environmental
contamination. The Town of Sudbury is
encouraging residents to not mow their
lawns until the month of May ends to help
protect our pollinators, their food sources,
and their habitats.



